Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1027

From: Lin Bonney

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of emergency

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 5:46:00 PM

Hello,

I am against the extension of the state of emergency powers.

The powers which have been used over the past years have had no positive outcome on the residents of

Queensland.

There is no evidence to support the extension of these powers and I believe they do nothing to instill confidence
in the public, indeed perhaps make people more suspicious of the reasons for having them.

Yours sincerely

Linda Bonney
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